



Sample Patient								Date:		     	                      Street Address											        	          City, State, ZIP

Dear Mr. Patient,
Our records indicate you initiated the CT lung screening process on DATE. It is now time to schedule your annual lung screening CT.
As you know, early detection of cancer is very important. Although low dose CT is very efficient in finding lung cancers early, it can’t find all lung cancers. Be aware that many lung cancers don’t produce symptoms.
In order to make an appointment for your annual CT lung screening exam, you will first need to contact your personal physician’s office for assistance in ordering your screening CT. If you have any questions, feel free to call St. Anthony Regional Hospital Radiology Department at 712-794-5202.
As you recall there is no preparation required for this testing.
Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,
St. Anthony Regional Hospital Radiology Department									        
